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From: Derrick Archuleta
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
Cc: Webb, Robert L.; Wolfley, Jolene; Gomez, Angela J.
Subject: RE: PR 2021-005714 / SD 2023-00165 - REQUEST FOR DEFERRAL
Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 9:20:16 PM

Good morning,
I'd like to request deferral for the above mentioned case (PR 2021-005714 / SD 2023-
00165) to the meeting of February 7, 2024.
There is some requested information for Transportation that still needs to be
completed.
The case is #6 on the January 10 DHO agenda.
If you need additional information let me know.
Thank you
Derrick
Derrick Archuleta, MCRP 
ARCH+PLAN Land Use Consultants 
P.O. Box 25911
Albuquerque NM 87125
p: 505.980.8365
e: arch.plan@comcast.net

On 01/08/2024 9:02 AM MST Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>
wrote:

Good morning Derrick,

 

I don’t believe we have received a supplemental submittal from you yet for the
Preliminary/Final Plat for PR-2021-005714, and it’s scheduled to be heard at the
upcoming January 10th DHO meeting. DFT comments which still need to be addressed
include a revised sidewalk exhibit and cross-section. If you can’t submit your
supplemental submittal to us at this time, we suggest you request a deferral to a later
DHO meeting date.

 

Thanks,
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  [EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabq.gov and delete if an email causes
any concern.

Jay Rodenbeck

Planning Manager

Development Review Services

o (505) 924-3994

c (505) 553-0682

e jrodenbeck@cabq.gov

cabq.gov/planning

 

 

From: Derrick Archuleta <arch.plan@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 8:31 AM
To: Planning Development Review Services <PLNDRS@cabq.gov>
Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>; Webb, Robert L.
<rwebb@cabq.gov>; Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov>
Subject: RE: PR 2021-005714 / SD 2023-00165 - SUPPLEMENTAL SUBMITTAL

 

Good morning,

 

Attached is a Supplemental Submittal for the above mentioned Project.

 

If you need anything else, let me know.

 

Thank you

Derrick
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Derrick Archuleta, MCRP
ARCH+PLAN Land Use Consultants

P.O. Box 25911
Albuquerque NM 87125

p: 505.980.8365

e: arch.plan@comcast.net
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